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ELECTIVE SELECTION 
FOR YEAR 9 2023 
PARENT INFORMATION SHEET 

Year 8 students selecting their electives for Year 9 2023 will be able to nominate their preferences via our 
Timetabling system Edval. This is a guide showing the Online Course Selection process. 

Online selections will open to all students from 4:00pm Wednesday 27 July and close at 4:00pm 
Tuesday 2 August, 2022. During this time, students are able to make changes to their course selections 
preferences. 

Once your daughter has made her final selections, she must print out the course selection summary. This 
page must be signed by a Parent or Carer before it is to returned to the school office by 9:00am 
Wednesday 3 August, 2022. 

HOW YOUR DAUGHTER WILL MAKE HER SELECTIONS 

1. Go onto: http://my.edval.education/. 
2. Enter your web code into the textbox and click ‘Sign In’. Webcodes will be emailed to students 

@education email account as well as handed out in a Year Meeting. 
3. Click on the Elective Selection Year 9 2023 form. 

   

4. Select five elective courses in preference order. Your three electives will be allocated based on the 
order your select. There is no guarantee that you will get all three electives from this list and you 
may need to select again. 

 

http://my.edval.education/
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5. After selecting all your electives click the Submit button. 
6. Your submission summary will be displayed. 

If you wish to make changes to your selection, click exit and you can enter the form once again 

 

7. Once you are happy with your course selections, print your submission summary to be signed by 
your Parent / Carer 

8. Hand in the signed summary to the designated box outside Ms Nikoletich’s office by no later than 
9:00am Wednesday 3 August, 2022. If you are unable to print the summary form, a hand written list 
of your courses, signed by a parent/carer will be accepted. 

Students will be informed of the courses they have received late Term 3 or early Term 4. There will be an 
opportunity to apply to change the courses received in Term 4 and again at the beginning of Term 1. 

It is important to be proactive. If you see any issues with your courses or have questions, please see Ms 
Nikoletich or Ms Holt as soon as possible. 


